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Puppy classes offered in Guelph

	Dogs end up in shelters due to behaviour problems that can often be resolved simply by taking puppies to puppy class.

But in general, classes are expensive so families often don't go.

Dogs in the Park wants to help.

Run by Caledon native John Alexander and his wife Sue, they said the solution involves two free services they are now offering to

the dog-loving public in the Guelph area.

One is their three-week, free Every Puppy Deserves Puppy Class for puppies between the ages of eight and 12 weeks who have had

their first set of shots.

The other is their free Puppy Play Group for puppies between eight and 14 weeks of age who have had their first set of shots.

The classes and play groups all take place in their state of the art Puppy Classroom at 582 Massey Rd. in Guelph.

For more information, contact Sue Alexander at sue@dogsinthepark.ca

Messages can be left at 519-826-5315 or 519-835-8315, or go to www.dogsinthepark.ca
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